
What has happened so far, 
and what can you expect?
(Please note that these timings are indicative, based on 
our current expectations and engagement findings.)

September 2019 
– June 2020

The Memorial Commission’s 
membership is finalised. 

Introductions with the 
bereaved, former residents 
and wider community begin 

and initial ideas heard. 

Meetings take place to 
establish the Commission’s 

aims, approach, and 
ways of working.

June 2020

Kaizen, a community 
engagement specialist, 
is appointed to support 
conversations with the 

bereaved, former residents 
and wider community, 

to hear their initial 
thoughts and hopes for 

any future memorial.

July 2020

Introductory meetings begin 
with bereaved families and 
survivor groups, residents’ 
associations, schools and 
other community groups, 
to understand their needs 

and preferences for any 
future conversations. 

September – 
December 2020

Initial ideas-gathering and listening begins 
to inform the vision for the memorial. 

Specifically, the Memorial Commission writes 
to bereaved families, former residents of 

Grenfell Tower and Walk, and residents of the 
Lancaster West estate to invite their ideas. 

Phone and email conversations, online surveys, 
street outreach and knocking on doors of local 

residents begin. The Memorial Commission 
asks: What do you think the memorial should 

be like? How would you like to describe it?

October 2020

The Memorial Commission 
begins monthly meeting, 

starting with the 
bereaved families and 

later with former residents 
and the wider community.

December 2020

The Memorial Commission 
and Kaizen share their 
initial feedback and 

findings with bereaved 
families, former residents 

of Grenfell Tower and 
Walk, and local residents 

to get their views.

December 2020 – 
Jan 2021

Further ideas-gathering and listening events 
begin, including workshops and youth 

activities. The Memorial Commission asks 
people what form the memorial should take 
and about how the memorial site should be 

owned and sustainably-managed. To find 
out how to give your views on this, please go 

to: www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/
have-your-say-about-future-memorial

Jan 2022 - May 2022

All the ideas so far will be 
collated. The Memorial 
Commission will feed 
back what we have 

heard during the past 
year 

of ideas-gathering and 
listening, with bereaved 

families, former residents 
and wider community. 

 May - December 
2022

The Memorial Commission 
aims to publish our 

reports on the future 
memorial and options for 
how the memorial site will 
be owned and sustainably 
managed in the long term. 

2023 - 2027

The Memorial Commission’s 
report informs design 

options for the memorial.

The final design is then 
selected in consultation 
with the community. It is 

hoped the memorial could 
be completed by 2025.

For more information, see www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk, follow us on Twitter @GrenfellTowerMC or email GTMCSecretariat@communities.gov.uk
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